
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Pa
rent committee

Without a parent committee, Rainbow Pre-School cannot remain open, and we need more 

volunteers to join our team! Our main role is to organise the fundraising for our 

charity-based pre-school. Please speak to our Chairperson, Sally, or Auntie Donna if you 

would like to know more. 

 

I joined the committee in September 2021. I’ve met so 

many lovely people so far who are willing to give their 

time to help fundraise for the pre-school. Both of my 

daughters have attended Rainbow and we’ve enjoyed so 

many of their events over the years. I was keen to get more 

involved since my youngest started, and I’m so glad I did. 

It’s exciting to know we can make a huge difference to the 

pre-school and that I’m helping to get new resources for 

out little ones at Rainbow. 

Katie – Committee Secretary 

I’m Michelle, a devoted mother to my beautiful daughter. 

When we are not embarking on exciting adventures 

together, I have a passion for reading, baking and 

traveling. I have been a member of the Rainbow Committee 

since 2021 and love being part of something that has helped 

mine and so many other children grow and flourish. 

Michelle – Committee Treasurer  

I first became involved with the committee in September 

2018. The events we run are not only enjoyable and a 

chance to get together with other local families, but also 

vital to the operation of the pre-school. The work we do is 

fun and mostly done as part of a group of friends enjoying 

a cuppa and a chat whilst we complete a task. 

Sally – Committee Chairperson 


